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Health Home Billing Readiness Attestations
As of August 1, 2015 DOH has received 10 attestations from Health Homes 

which have procedures in place, and have tested their ability to bill MCO’s 

for Health Home services and pass Health Home payments down to CMA’s 

and downstream providers.

• Attestations are due to DOH by October 1, 2015

• Health Homes need to indicate in their attestations the timeframe in which 

they expect to be able to send payments to CMA’s and downstream 

providers.

• If Health Homes will not be ready by the January 1, 2016 deadline for 

these requirements, they need to submit a letter of deficiency as soon as 

possible.

• If Health Homes need assistance, they may consider using a portion of the 

Health Home Development Funds to improve existing procedures and be 

ready for the January 1, 2016 deadline.
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Health Home Billing Readiness Attestations

• Health Homes which have already submitted attestations:

• Open discussion

o Billing products these Health Homes are using?

o Best practices of Health Homes that are ready?

oChallenges other Health Homes are facing?

o Plans to use HHDFs to assist in readiness?

oDependency on MAPP implementation?

oConversations with MCOs? 

St. Luke's - Roosevelt Hospital Center dba Mount 

Sinai Health Home

Queens Coordinated Care Partners, LLC.

Greater Rochester Health Home Network

Community Healthcare Network

Community Care Management Partners (CCMP) 

Health Home

Greater Buffalo United Accountable Healthcare 

Network

Southwest Brooklyn Health Home LLC d/b/a 

Brooklyn Health Home

United Health Services

Coordinated Behavioral Care dba Pathways to 

Wellness

Catholic Charities of Broome County


